From: Marlita White 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 2:39 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Invitation to Summit on Gun Injury Prevention (BCHC and de Beaumont)

Hello Steve.

Per your request, I am writing to close out my attached request. I attended the American Academy of Pediatrics’ and the de Beaumont Foundation’s Summit on Gun Injury Prevention: Mobilizing for Action to Protect Children & Youth on May 6 – 7, 2019 in Itasca, IL. I did not  receive any honorarium or the gifts for my participation as a CDPH staff in the Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health.

Best,
Marlita
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